
 

Press Release  

 

Back to Croquet 
 

In line with Government guidance on the easing of restrictions on some sports, the Croquet 

Association (CA) is delighted to announce that many croquet clubs are reopening for their 

members, on or after Wednesday 13th May.  

 

Media reports on lockdown easing have focussed on sports like golf, tennis and basketball, 

with the glaring omission of croquet which is the perfect ‘social distancing’ sport. A croquet 

court is twice the size of a tennis court, so playing against a member of your household, or 

one other person from outside your household, is no problem at all. 

 

The CA has reviewed latest Government guidance and, as long as it is permitted, takes the 

view that reopening croquet clubs is good for the physical and mental well-being of the 

~8,000 individuals who are members of croquet clubs across England and Wales, over the 

coming weeks and months. 

 

The CA has acted swiftly to ​provide practical guidance​1​ to its 212 member clubs, and are 

continually reviewing recommendations, in conversation with other sports governing bodies.  

 

Members are rushing to book lawn time amid mounting excitement at being able to return to 

this fun, challenging, and mentally engaging outdoor sport.  

 

https://www.croquet.org.uk/  

FB/Twitter/IG: ​​@croquetengland 

Contact: Linda Gavigan - ​​cainfo@croquet.org.uk​ ​ 01903 366953 / 07890 027385 
1​https://www.croquet.org.uk/?p=press/news&NewsID=6985&pup=y  
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